
 

   
 International  Coffee Organization  
Organización Internacional del Café  
Organização Internacional do Café  
Organisation Internationale du Café  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Private Sector Consultative Board 
25 January 2005 (14.00) 
London, England 
 

 
Worldwide Sustainable Coffee Fund 
 
Communication from the 
Tanzania Coffee Board 

 
 
 
 
 
Background 
 
 The attached communication was received from the Tanzania Coffee Board in support 
of the idea of the creation of a Worldwide Sustainable Coffee Fund which will be discussed 
at the meeting of the Private Sector Consultative Board on 25 January 2005.  
 
Action 
 
 The PSCB is requested to take note of this document.  
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